
 

 

 

 

 
Human Resources was delighted to learn that the SIU Board of Trustees approved a 
2% increase to the salary pool for SIU Carbondale at its September 15 meeting.   
  
As outlined in the guidelines provided by Chancellor Lane’s email announcing the 
good news, the salary increases for eligible employees will occur under this 
schedule with the new pay rates in effect: 
  
Employee Pay Frequency                Payroll                        Pay date           
Bi-Weekly                                            BW22                          November 4, 2022  
Semi-Monthly                                     SM20                          October 14, 2022  
Monthly                                               MO11                         October 31, 2022  
  
The salary increase is retroactive to July 1, 2022. Human Resources will do 
everything it can to apply the retroactive pay as soon as possible as we know the 
importance to our fellow employees of receiving the additional funding in their 
paychecks.   
  
Employees represented under collective bargaining agreements should contact 
their union leadership for more information on how their individual pay rate may 
change, if needed.   
  
Each employee will be notified by Human Resources via SIU email address of the 
new salary rate applicable to that employee’s position.  Any questions regarding 
the information on the notice should be directed to HRinfo@siu.edu. 
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